Bradley &: Jackson 

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUTANTS


223 Brandon Street. Biloxi, Mississippi 39530. (601) 446-9810. (601) 466-6235

May 7, 1999 

Ms. Kate DeCicco 

472 Bellville Way 

Biloxi. MS 39530 

Dear Ms. DeCicco: 

We appreciate your application for the position of tax accountant. Your academic record and previous accounting experience indicate your willingness to work hard. Those of us who had the opportunity to talk with you on your visit believe you have much to offer the right firm. 

Because there were over thirty applicants for this position, the selection process was quite difficult. However, after much consideration, we have decided to hire an applicant with over ten years' experience in tax accounting. 

Thank you for thinking of us. Your resume and credentials show you to be a deserving candidate. And your ability to communicate will certainly help you achieve an excellent position in a recognized accounting firm.

Sincerely. 

Marvin R. Fichter

Marvin R. Fichter 

Human Resources Director 
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